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Amanda Baker

ALFRED, NY - Amanda Baker, director of the Alfred University Career Development Center, is the featured
volunteer in the latest newsletter of the National Board of Certified Counselors (NBCC).

Baker joined the Career Development Center (CDC) in 2016 and serves as a volunteer scholarship reviewer for the
NBCC. The January 2018 newsletter article outlines Baker’s work with the career Development Center and some of
the outreach initiatives and services the CDC offers to AU students.

Read the full article here.
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